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I am against LD 266. For the past year I have volunteered at my town office assisting 
with elections. I have been very impressed with the careful conscientious work by the 
staff in the town office. This bill ( and others like it) seem designed to make voting 
more difficult and place an additional unnecessary burden on town office officials — 
as well as voters. They seek to solve a problem that does not exist. There is NO 
evidence that there is any significant voter fraud in Maine.
I would note that legislators who introduce these bills are unnecessarily burdening our
excellent systems already in place and they are wasting the legislature’s time as well 
as our tax dollars.


